From: +1 818-216-1714

To: CouncilHearing English (CI-StPaul
Subject: Voice Mail (1 minute and 10 seconds)
Date: Thursday, April 17, 2025 11:30:00 AM
Attachments: audio.mp3

Hi my name is Cara Feder and I just received this notice of public improvement construction. This that
hearing that you guys are holding for Wednesday May 7th and | am a new owner of 162 George Street
in West Saint Paul and | just bought this property and of December and | don't have the funds to pay
$3000 three $103,375.75 to contribute to this. So | object to this project and I'm not able to contribute
to it at this time at all because | wasn't expecting this extra expense to pop up and | just bought the
building, so I'm not able to contribute. My number is 818-216-1714. Please call me if you have any
questions. Bye bye.

You received a voice mail from +1818-216-1714.

Thank you for using Transcription! If you don't see a transcript above, it's because the audio quality was not
clear enough to transcribe.
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